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VECTARE TAKING OVER THE 850/852 SERVICE 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have asked Vectare to take on the operation of local bus routes 850 
and 852 until Saturday 26th February due to a temporary vehicle shortage at the County Council.  
Normal timetable will be followed, passengers please look out for Vectare’s Mercedes-Benz Sprinter 
as pictured below: 
 

 
 
 

 
 
If the arrangement is extended beyond 26th February we will let you know. 
 


